
December Director’s Report 

• Staff appreciation gift was a $100 visa gift card for all their stellar work during the 
year, especially with all of the rough work that has been happening lately. 

• Library was closed for 4 days from 12/13-12/16. 
• Ecolab stopped by to put up new traps for mice. 
• Public hearing has been requested for the book, “Let’s Talk About It.” 
• Interim Director attended the county commission meeting. 
• Hi-line has started to replace the lights throughout the library. 
• Still looking for someone for the 10-15 hour position, that can work all day 

Saturdays. Ideally high school or college student. 
• There is a meeting in the process of being scheduled with an ALA rep about how 

they commend our actions when dealing with the book challenge. 
• Flyers were spread around town with the libraries information on it with specific 

photocopies of pages from the book. Called the police and trying to file an official 
report/claim. 


